In Reply Refer To:
License: 35-19048-01
Docket: 30-15283/89-02

Bi1Y Miller, Inc.

ATIN: Bi1) Miller, President
P. 0. Box 1107

Henryetta, Oklahoma 74437

Gentlemen:

This refers to the special, unannounced radiation safety inspection conducted
by Ms. L. Kasner of this office on October 4, 1989, of the activities
authorized uy NKC Byproduct Material License 35-19048-01, and to the discussion
of our findings held by the inspector with members of your staff at the
conclusfon of the inspection. The enclosed NRC Inspection

Report 30-15283/89-02 documents this inspection.

The inspection was an examination of the activities conducted under the license

as they relate to radiation safety and to compliance with the Commission's
rules and regulations and the conditions of tie license. The inspection
consisted of selective examinaticns of procedures and representative records,
:ntorviews of personnel, independent measurements, and observations by the
nspector,

Pleas2 note that no violations or devia”’ons were identified.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, we will be pleased to
discuss them with you.

Jincerely,
Olfglﬂa/ \S/L"'n:»({ ")A
A B. B
A. Bil) Beach, Director

Division of Radiation Safety
and Safeguards

Enclosure:
Appendix = NRC Inspection Report
30-15283/89-02

cc:
Oklahoma Radiation Control Program Directir
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